From:

Sent: 15 November 2021 09:13
To: Local Plan;

Subject: objection

To whom it may concern,
I live with my family across the road from where houses are to be built at Thelwall Heyes.
This is a special place for wildlife and also for local people to enjoy the countryside.

Warrington is spreading out and the green spaces are getting taken away by more and more buildings. There are so
many empty buildings around the town, surely, they should be used for housing before using greenbelt land?

This land was identified as worthy of defending in the past, what has changed?
The pandemic has shown us that we need green spaces for our health and wellbeing. We should be increasing access
to green spaces, not taking them away. COP26 also raises the importance of protecting our climate but protecting

trees and green spaces. By building in this area, the plan would be going against the agreements set up at COP26.

This local plan is unsound, and | object to it.

Delilah Wilson






